North Carolina Department of Public Safety
State Capitol Police

Beverly Eaves Perdue, Governor Gerald A. Rudisill, Chief Deputy Secretary
Reuben F. Young, Secretary W. Scott Hunter, Chief
TO: Members of the Joint Legislative Corrections, Crime Control, and Juvenile Justice
Oversight Committee;
Chairs of the House and Senate Appropriations Subcommittees on Justice and
Public Safety,
Fiscal Research Division
FROM: W. Scott Hunter, Chief, (919) 733-4646
NC State Capitol Police
DATE: 20 February 2012

SUBJECT:  Report of Law Enforcement Accreditation Services

Session Law 2011-145, Section 19.4, directs the State Highway Patrol, Alcohol Law
Enforcement, State Capitol Police, and State Bureau of Investigation to report on national
associations that provide accreditation services to those law enforcement agencies, including the
Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies.

The State Capitol Police Section of the North Carolina Department of Public Safety does not
currently use the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies or any other law
enforcement accreditation services. The State Capitol Police Section is not currently seeking
national or international accreditation.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

/
Sincerely,”
|

ott Hunten C ief
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